
 

Welcome to Year 6 

 

Welcome back, we hope you enjoyed your summer 
holiday and had lots of exciting adventures. Year 6 
is a busy year but we have made sure we have lots 
of fun things planned for you – such as the Year 6 
Residential and other trips. We look forward to 
working closely with you and your families this year 
– our door is always open if you need us. 

 

Curriculum 
 

This term we will be focusing on: 

• English: The Boy in the Girl’s Bathroom 
(Louis Sachar) 

• Maths: Number and Place Value 

• Science: Animals and Circulatory System 

• PSHE: Who am I and Who am I becoming? 

• PE: Basketball 
 
 
PE day – Thursday (students to wear Oasis 
Academy PE kits to school) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates & Information 
 

Apply for Secondary 
School 

Monday 4th September 
(9am) to Tuesday 31st 
October (5pm). 

Parents Information 
Session 

Thursday 7th 
September (3:30-4pm) 

Medway Tests (11+) Tuesday 12th and 
Wednesday 13th 
September. Tests to be 
completed in school. 
*Applications date 
closed. 

Great Lines trip Thursday 21st 
September 

Class Assembly for 
Parents 

Tuesday 26th 
September (9am) 

 

 
 

Responsibilities 
In Year 6, we like all students to have the 
opportunity to have responsibilities to encourage 
leadership and self-confidence qualities leading up 
towards secondary School. Responsibility 
opportunities include: 

• Mini SLT 

• Class MPs 

• Book corner attendants 

• Lunch tub attendants 

• Assembly attendants 

• Mobile Phone monitors 
 

 

Term 1 

Twitter –OasisSkinnerSt 

E-Mail - Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org 

Year6@oasisskinnerstreet.org 

mailto:Office@oasisskinnerstreet.org

